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Subject:  NFRC – Technical Bulletin 2018-07 (Information Only)

This bulletin is a notification of a recently approved revision to TI-2017-02.

Revision to TI-2017-02 Application of TI2010-20 to Different Frame Cases

A simulator required clarification on creating separate product lines for each
embedment option as well as testing each option. The interpretation was revised
to allow for different installations in the same product line or included in a
validation matrix if allowed by ANSI/NFRC 100. Installation of the test specimen
was also clarified and new illustrations were attached. 

The revision may be found in TI Manual 2010-E1A26

If you have any questions concerning the information in this NFRC Technical
Bulletin, please contact Steve Urich, NFRC Director, Programs, at 240-821-9514.

NFRC envisions a future where every window, door, and skylight purchase 
 decision is made using the NFRC label to evaluate energy performance.
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